Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

06 June 2022

MR. LUIS L. NOBLE
Proprietor

L. Noble Surveying Office
SVHS, Brgy. Patul,
Santiago City, Isabela

Subject: Notice of Shortlisting for the project entitled: Procurement of Survey
For the Extension and Expansion of Vigan Airport

Dear Mr. Noble:

1. The Civil Aviation Authority of the Philippines (hereinafter called “Procuring
Entity”) has received financing (hereinafter called “funds”) through the
Department of Transportation (DOTr) Downloaded Infrastructure Projects for
CY. 2021 (hereinafter called the “Funding Source”) toward the cost for
Procurement of Survey for the Extension and Expansion of Vigan Airport. The
Procuring Entity intends to apply the sum of Two Million Five Hundred Thirty-
Three Thousand and Seven Hundred Fifty- Five Pesos (Php 2, 533, 755 .00) to
eligible payments under the contract for Procurement of Consultancy Service
for the abovementioned project for which the Bidding Documents is issued.

2. The Procuring Entity now invites bids to provide the Consulting Services for
the project. Details of the services are provided in the Terms of Reference (TOR)
is attached.

3. The Consultant shall be selected and employed in accordance with Quality-
Cost Based Evaluation/Selection (QCBE/QCBS) procedure as described in the
Bidding Documents.

4, It is not permissible for you to transfer this invitation to any other consultant.

5 The Bidding Documents may be acquired at the BAC-Bravo c/o BAC Office,
4/F, Admin Building, Civil Aviation Authority of the Philippines, MIA Road,
Pasay City during 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM upon payment of an applicable fee for
the Bidding Documents, pursuant to the latest Guidelines issued by the GPPB,
in the amount of Five Thousand Six Hundred Pesos (Php 5,600.00).
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6. The Civil Aviation Authority of the Philippines will hold a Pre-Bid Conference
on 23 June 2022, 2:00 PM at the Civil Aviation Training Center (CATC), Merville
Access Road, Pasay City, Pasay City, which shall be open to all short listed
consultants.

Yours sincerely,

CAPT. DONALDO A. MENDOZA
Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee

(BAC) - BRAVO




